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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 
ADVICE 
Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 14 May 2025 

Area:             Southport pilotage area

Locality: South Wavebreak Island and ‘Keyhole’

Activity: Dredge works and sand replenishment operations – various locations

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Dredge works in South Wavebreak Island Channel will now include dredging the ’Keyhole’ on the 
Southwestern corner of Wavebreak Island. Existing pipeline arrangements remain the same, with 
floating pipe infrastructure lit by flashing yellow lights. 
 
Works will involve the cutter dredge NU ENTERPRISE Monday to Saturday between 0700 hours and 
1800 hours. Works are expected to be completed by 30 June 2025. 
 
The vessels will display appropriate day shapes and lights at night for safe passing sides. 
 
Work vessels can be contacted on VHF channel 73 and VHF channel 16. 
 
Mariners should navigate with caution, maintain a safe distance off and operate at reduced speed with 
minimal wash in the vicinity of these works.

 
Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


